FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am outlining my query as specifically as possible and would appreciate that you reply in kind.

Please would you forward me the staffing structure, including names, direct lines and email addresses, of your following departments: 

Please find the relevant information attached.  However, junior staff names (all staff below the post of Head of Service) and their contact details are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release. 

(Legal & Governance Department – City Barristers& Head of Standards Division.  
(Human Resources Department

(Policy & Communications Department – We have a Policy and Projects Team and a Communications & Digital Media Team, both are included.
(Finance & Accounting Department

(Payroll Department

Please can you also advise:

(What the total spend on Temporary/Interim staff has been in the last twelve months 
In 2020, £7,737,448.90 was spent on agency employees. This is the gross spend including on costs, opposed to the amount paid to the agency employees.

(Which/if any recruitment consultancies have been used to provide these staff
Reed Recruitment Agency.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
